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Our Ref: Pastoral/RW/SMcK/1 
 
6th April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We are aware that we are in the holy month of Ramadan and appreciate that this is a 

significant and special time in the year for our Muslim students.  

We fully support our students during this time and with that in mind we would like to inform 

parents that there is a space available for our Muslim students to go to at break and lunch 

times. There is also a space available should students wish to pray at lunch time.  

For more information students or their parents / carers can speak to their Heads of Year or 

Miss Wall. 

Your sincerely  
 
 
 
Miss Wall 
School Chaplin 
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